This document has been written to help you stay
within examination regulations.

Please read it carefully.

We all like to share our experiences when taking examinations. However, it
is important to consider what you say and to think about what information is
being shared.

Sharing ideas with others online could be helpful when you're studying or revising.

However, there are limits to the amount of information you can share and you need
to be careful not to break the rules. We'd like to ask you to act responsibly when



